COGHLAN FUNDAMENTAL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

4452 -2569 Street, Aldergrove, BC V4W IJ3

Phone: 604-856-8539 Principal: Barb Dayco

Far: 604-856-4309

www.sd35.bc.ca/schools/coghlan Secretary: Naomi Laycock

November 1, 201

Dear Kindergarten Families,

Over the past couple of weeks during outside play time, we have had a number of injuries as a result of various games and types of hands-on play. This has impacted the safety of all of the children outside.

Consequently, we have unfortunately had to ban all forms of hands-on play for the immediate future. This includes tag, holding hands, and any and all imaginary fighting games. "Star Wars" games have been particularly difficult for the Kindergarten children to remember to keep their hands to themselves. We will have a zero-tolerance policy with regards to hands-on play, resulting in the missing of playtime and trips to the office for those who are unable to follow the rules.

If you could please help to remind your child about keeping his or her hands to themselves, and reinforce other imaginary games (rather than fighting games) it would really help us to get the message across.

We really appreciate your cooperation and support in this matter.